

Glendermott Primary School & Nursery Unit

50 Ardmore Rd., Derry BT47 3QZ Phone: 028 7134 9489 Fax: 028 7134 8341

E-mail: <u>info@glendermottps.derry.ni.sch.uk</u>

www.glendermott.net

1st May 2019

Dear Parents,

Parents/Guardians of P3 children are invited to assist in the Light refreshments for the First Communicants and their family members at Ardmore Pastoral Centre after the 11.30am First Communion Mass at Ardmore on Saturday 25th May. A preparatory meeting for the P3 Parents/Guardians will take place in Ardmore Pastoral Centre on Wednesday 8th May at 7pm.

Many thanks for your assistance.